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May 3, 2021 

The Honorable Jackie Speier 
U.S House of Representatives 
2465 Rayburn HOB 
Washington, DC 20515   

Dear Representative Speier: 

On behalf of the San Mateo Transportation Authority (TA) and the City/County Association of 
Governments of San Mateo County (C/CAG), we write to personally thank you for submitting the US 
101/SR 92 Area Improvement Project (Project) for funding consideration as part of the FY2022 
Transportation, Housing and Urban Development Appropriations Bill.  

As you know, the Project will enhance safety and minimize vehicle/pedestrian conflicts on local 
roadways, which have had an influx of regional cut-through traffic as motorists seek alternative routes 
avoiding congestion on US 101 and SR 92. The infrastructure improvements will increase efficient 
weaving and merging space where there are higher than average collision rates at ramps and 
connectors. These improvements go hand in hand with a longer-term project, the US 101/SR 92 Direct 
Connector Project, which will redesign and rebuild a significant portion of the interchange. Both projects 
improve safety and operational efficiency for transit and drivers. 

We appreciate your continued support of transportation improvements that are so fundamental to the 
vitality and health of our region, the state, and the entire country.  Please contact Government and 
Community Affairs staffer Jessica Epstein at epsteinj@samtrans.com, if you have any questions or need 
additional information. 

Sincerely, 

April Chan Sandy Wong 
Chief Officer, Transportation Authority Executive Director, C/CAG 

Cc: San Mateo County Transportation Authority Board of Directors   
City/County Association of Governments of San Mateo County Board of Directors 
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